
  
  

 
 

 

This is to object to the scale of the proposed 
24,000 housing development in south Warrington over twenty years.  Of course some new housing is essential, 
but surely not on this scale.  I do happen to live in south Warrington, but wherever I lived around Warrington , 
I would object to a development of this scale. 

My first observation is that the traffic around Warrington is already horrendous, frequently becoming 
completely gridlocked when there is an accident on any of the motorways.  Even without motorway lane 
closures it can take an age to get to the other side.  On a normal day, without incident, it can take me 20 minutes 
to get from Bridge Foot to Stockton Heath! 

Of course the loss of any green belt countryside would be tragic, let alone all of it. Brown field sites should 
definitely be used first. 

Warrington simply isn't a city, nor will it ever be, despite you calling it a south garden suburb. Whatever next! 

Personally I feel disgusted by the proposal and the complete lack of thought for our beautiful green spaces. 
Surely SOME extra houses could be added to the edges of villages, still leaving green spaces in between..... 
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